
Our Curriculum Web 
Summer 
Term 2 
2025 
Oak Class 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
Music: We will continue to investigate creating 
music using Charanga, looking at applying lyrics 
to soundtracks that the children produce. There 
will also be an emphasis on preparation for our 
production– rehearsing lines and learning the 
songs! 

DT: Our DT topic will be looking at sculpture and 
3D. We will also be preparing for the summer 
play, with lots of probs and sets to be made for 
our production! 

Foundation Subjects 
 
Science: The children will continue to look at living things and their habitats from last term. We will then 
be moving on to animals, including humans. This will investigate inheritance of characteristics and repro-
duction.  
 
Geography/history: This half term, we will be finishing our previous topic of volcanoes. In history, we will 
be looking at the question ‘Trojan horse: fact, myth or legend?’ 
 
PSHE: This term we are looking at ‘changing me’. This will include how our bodies change during puber-
ty, as well as relationships. 

Religious Education 
 
This term, we will be looking at our 
key question of ‘How does faith help 
people when life gets hard?’ We will 
look at a variety of different faiths, 
including Christianity, and the chil-
dren will further investigate their own 
worldviews. 

Mathematics  
 
In Mathematics this term, we will be moving 
firstly to shape. The children will investigate 
angles, 3D shapes and circles. We will then 
be moving on to algebra, ratio and finishing 
off the term with statistics. 

Literacy—Writing 
 
For our writing this half term, we will be focusing 
on poetry and non-fiction. We will be looking at 
‘The Lost Words’, a beautiful watercolour book 
filled with a variety of different poetry styles. We 
will also be finishing the term with Extreme ani-
mals– an information text investigating the lives 
of animals living in a variety of different habitats. 

Physical  Education 
 
We will focus on striking and fielding 
in PE this term. Mr Luxa will continue 
to teach on a Tuesday, and PE will 
continue to be on a Friday with Miss 
Symns. 

Reading 
 
We will continue to use the VIPERS (Vocabulary, Infer, 
Predict, Explain, Retrieve and Summarise/ Sequence) 
during our whole-class guided reading sessions. The 
texts will contain information that will benefit the 
children in their other subjects, such as information 
texts about habitats and volcanoes. 

The children should continue to note down their read-
ing from home and school in their reading record. The 
children will also continue to use AR to assess their 
comprehension of the books. 


